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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

Student Reports 
The Semester One Student Reports and Interviews are a great opportunity for parents and carers               
to get an insight into the school life of the children. It helps build the relationship between school                  
and home. I encourage all parents and carers to take the opportunity to meet with teachers to gain                  
a deeper understanding of your child’s learning. By attending the interview it also shows that there                
is a united front from home and school as well as showing that learning is important. 
 

The Stage 2 reports were sent home on Wednesday due to Mr Galea being on Long Service                 
leave in the last two weeks of the term. The rest of the school will be receive their reports on June                     
21.  
The interviews for Stage 2 will be held next week (June 17 - 20) while the rest of the school will be                      
held in week 9 (June 24 - 28). Look out for the booking sheet.  
 

School Disco 
Thank you to all the children and parents and carers who attended the school disco last Friday. It                  
was a great time. Thanks also to the teachers who attended. 

 

Athletics Carnival 
The school athletics carnival will be held next Monday (June 17) at Wyatt Park, Boorea & Percy St                  
Auburn. The children are to wear their sports uniform including the school hat. There will not be a                  
canteen on the day so children will need to bring food and drink for recess and lunch. 
 

Pedestrian Safety  
At the end of the day the roads around the school become very busy. Therefore, it                
is extremely important to keep everyone safe. One easy way to contribute to the              
safety of all is to use the pedestrian crossing just outside the school gates. Using               
the pedestrian crossing also teaches the children good safety practices that will            
stay with them for life.  
 

Holy Trinity Fair 
The Holy Trinity Fair will be held on Sunday 16 June starting from 11.00am. It               
would be great if our school community can support such a wonderful parish             
event. 
 

Jason Fisher 
 



Assistant Principal 
Religious Education News 
 

The Feast of the Holy Trinity​: This Sunday is the feast day of our school and parish. This                  
important feast falls on the Sunday following Pentecost each year. It is different to all other feast                 
days as it celebrates an important doctrine of our church rather than part of our sacred history.                 
That is the Trinity of God our Father, Jesus and the Holy Spirit. This year our parish fair has been                    
planned to coincide with our feast day. It would be a lovely way to begin the day with parish mass                    
at 10:00am followed by the fair from 11:00am to 3:00pm. 
 

Staff Development Day: On the 28th of June the staff of Holy Trinity will be spending a day with                   
theologian, author and well known Catholic speaker, Dr Edward Sri. The purpose of the day is for                 
the teachers to look deeply at the scriptures and think about ways we can help the students                 
understand the mysteries of our faith and transfer the messages into their daily lives. ​There will be                 
no school for students on this day. 
 

The Sacrament of Confirmation​: Some of our students will be receiving the Sacrament of              
Confirmation at Holy Trinity Church on the 26th June. Congratulations to Grace, Alvin, Nicholas,              
Christian, Lamea, Maxine, Daniella and Katherine, we pray that you will be filled with the Holy                
Spirit. 
 
 

Mark Galea 
Religious Education Coordinator  
 
KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2020     

 

If your child turns 5 by 31​st July         
2020, they should enrol for     
school for next year.  

 

​Please collect an enrolment package from       
the school office and return the completed       
forms with all the required documentation      
as soon as possible. 
Interviews are underway and places are filling up quickly. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


